
                                              

DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
AUTUMN STATEMENT ON 29 NOVEMBER: NO CHANGE TO THE GILT 
OPERATIONS CALENDAR FOR Q3 2011-12. RESCHEDULING OF THE 
NEXT QUARTERLY CONSULTATION MEETINGS TO 5 DECEMBER 2011.  
 
Following the announcement today by the Chancellor of the Exchequer that 
the Autumn Statement will be held on Tuesday 29 November 2011, the DMO 
is today confirming that there will be no changes to the published gilt 
operations calendar for Q3 2011-12 arising from this announcement.  
 
However, the date of the consultation meetings with gilt market participants 
will now be moved from Monday 21 November 2011 to Monday 5 December 
2011. The agendas for these meetings will be published at 3.30pm on 
Wednesday 30 November and the DMO will announce details of the Q4 gilt 
operations calendar at 3.30pm on Friday 9 December 2011.     
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